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April 4, 2019 
 
 
 
PELICAN BAY HEIGHTS WATER SYSTEM 
JAN AMLIN 
PO BOX 2767 
BROOKINGS, OR  97415 
 
 
RE:  Docket No. UP 356 
 
In accordance to Condition No. 2 of Order No. 18-122, in Docket No. UP 356, Pelican 
Bay Heights Water System notified the Commission of the completion of the annexation 
by filing a copy of Harbor Water’s meeting minutes voting for approval of the annexation 
agreement. 
 
Staff has investigated the filing and finds that all conditions in Order No. 18-122, Docket 
No. UP 356 have now been met.  As the Commission does not regulate P.U.D.’s, this 
annexation removes Commission regulation from Pelican Bay with the transfer to 
Harbor Water of all Pelican Bay’s plant assets and customers.  Pelican Bay has been 
removed from the Commission’s records. 
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